Teenager charged with
housebreaking in Duddingston

Police have charged a teenager following a housebreaking in
the Duddingston area of the city.

The break-in happened around 4.15pm on Thursday 21st June at
an address in Northfield Drive.

The 19-year-old man is due to appear in court at a later date
and a report has been sent to the Procurator Fiscal
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